
 

   

 

Six Industrial Chemistry students begin their internships at the 

Tarragona complex of Ercros 

 

The students, together with the director and the head of training of the CIT 

 

 

Six students of the the advanced vocational training program in Industrial Chemistry at 

the Comte de Rius Institute have begun their internship period at the Tarragona Industrial 

Complex (CIT) of Ercros.  

 

The director of the CIT, Joan Miquel Capdevila, together with Silvia Padró, training 

technician of the CIT, welcomed them and the director made a presentation of the three 

factories that make up the complex; at the end of the visit they were greeted by the head 

of industrial relations, Mario Lorenzo.  

 

The students then completed part of the initial training in the departments of human 

resources, prevention, health service, environment and quality. Each student has joined 

its factory where they will continue their training.  

 

 

Tarragona, January 17, 2025 


